
01/10/2020 

MR Joseph Pettigrew 
- 2 Manuela PL 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
jpettig@outlook.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I am a local 15 year old resident who plays sport but opposes this proposal for new lighting. I 
live directly opposite the proposed location for the lighting and am deeply concerned for the 
wellbeing of our community, environment and endangered wildlife. the residents will be 
overwhelmed with light pollution and noise pollution, not to mention the horrendous traffic and 
parking conditions this will bring into our already overwhelmed streets. One of the main issues 
being Freshwater High School using our streets like a car park and Saturday and Sunday sport 
using our street like a car park, often parking illegally and blocking driveways. 
myself and other kids in this area see no need or benefits of this proposal as we already have 
multiple training grounds with full lighting in the area. 

p.s if you read through these submissions you will notice how the people living in the area are 
against it while people who don't live in this area are for this plan to go ahead. 
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